
  
 

 
14th July 2020 
 
Deputy Róisín Shortall TD 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 13640/20 *To ask the Minister for Health the average weekly bed occupancy rate 
in each of the 19 private hospitals covered by the deal with the State, for each of the 
weeks from 1 May 2020; and the number of patients treated weekly in each case* 
 
Dear Deputy Shortall,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
Please see below weekly breakdown of Inpatient Bed Utilisation (note: Week 18 is 
w/c 27th April) and separate table regarding number of in-patients treated per week.  
 

 
 

        
Rannan na nOspideil Ghearmhíochaine 

Aonad 4A – Áras Dargan 
An Ceantar Theas 
An Bothar Mileata 
Cill Mhaighneann 

BÁC 8 
 

Acute Operations 
Health Service Executive 

Unit 4A - The Dargan Building 
Heuston South Quarter 

Military Road 
Kilmainham 

Dublin 8. 
  



 
 
You will be aware that on 29th May, 2020 the Government decided that the agreement 
with the Private Hospital terminated on June 30th in line with the Heads of Terms. 
 
I trust this clarifies the matter.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
___________________________ 
pp Robert Kidd  
Assistant National Director, Acute Operations 


